May 31, 2007
Dear Prospective AP Language and Composition students,

Thank you for signing up to take AP Language and Composition.  I look forward to working with you during your junior year.  Please note the following three items:

1. There will be meeting for all prospective AP Language and Composition students on Tuesday, June 5 during advisory in Audion A.  Please check in with your advisor for attendance purposes before coming to the Audion.

2. Submit to me a typed letter of introduction by Friday, June 15, in Room 275.  If I am not available, please take your letter to the main office and ask the secretaries to place it in my mailbox.  You can determine the scope and length of this assignment; however, the letter serves as my introduction to you as a writer.  In it, talk about your interest in talking AP Language and Composition, your talents, goals (academic or otherwise), travel experiences, activities, etc.  The letter should be thoughtful but may be informal in tone.

3. Attached you will find the summer reading and writing requirements.  Please look these over carefully; if you have any questions, please see me before the end of the school year.  I’ve given you my school email address so that you may contact me if any questions or concerns arise during the summer months.
I look forward to meeting you officially next fall.  Have a great summer and enjoy your reading and writing.
Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Henry

Email: henryrob@ssd.k12.pa.us
Website: www.yourclasspage.com (School Code: 6109386100)

School Phone: 610-938-6295
